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Comments: Please do not allow the large resort expansion at Holland Lake. It would irrevocably alter the quality
of life of the area for many people for generations to come and provide profit for relatively few people. That is
not how our public lands should be used. Holland Lake is and has long been a treasured Montana gem.
Montana and the general public would be best served by maintaining the area as it has been. Additionally, the
environmental impacts of the expanded construction and increased use would degrade the quality of the lake
and forest, cause more wildlife conflicts, and radically change the character of the area. There would be
increased traffic, more sewage, trash, and noise. Please do not allow the large resort expansion to proceed.
Listen to the concerns of the local people who have generational roots in the area.



